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Report to the Governor – Ohio Lions Eye Research Foundation 

November 8, 2020 

 

Dear Governor Jason and the OH5 Cabinet 

I learn something new about this foundation all the time. I am proud that this is one of very few Lions 

charities that is pro-active in making people’s lives better through better sight. 

There are other charities devoted to researching eye care issues, however all donations donated to 

OLERF stay in Ohio, this is another fact that we all can be proud of! 

Statewide, donations are down around 1/3 from where they were this time last year, and as you can see 

from the chart below, our district OH5 is not yet doing very well.      

Please let me know if you have any questions about our foundation and some of the great 

things we are doing. Please also look at the color OLERF brochure. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PDG Jeff Sweeney 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


